Vigils for Ukraine continue each Friday evening at St Marys from 9 – 11pm.  Drop in to light a candle, pray and reflect. 

Please continue to collect your used stamps for the Huntington’s Disease Association, birthday cards (please do not include Christmas) for Send Prison and goods for No 5 and Mulberry House Hostel

Thank you for bringing in your greetings cards for the ladies in Send prison - please be aware that they are not able to reuse Christmas cards which can be recycled by other means.

The prayer support contact for April is Pauline, G. 958905
NEXT Sunday – 14th April
	10.30am
	MORNING SERVICE 
Rev Barrie Tabraham


Church Office

The church office is usually open on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday mornings.      

Please send any information for the next newsletter to the office by 10.00am on Thursday morning by phone on 537655, or email to office@merrowmethodistchurch.org.uk
Our Minister George’s contact details are :

Email unclegeorge.quarm@gmail.com
Mobile Phone – 07852557067, Landline - 01483-575432
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Merrow Methodist Church
7th April 2024
	10.30am
	MORNING SERVICE with HOLY COMMUNION

Rev George Quarm


Gluten-free bread is used at all our communion services, with the hands of the celebrant prepared too with the use of an anti-bacterial gel.

www.merrowmethodistchurch.org.uk              www.weyvalleycircuit.org.uk
CHURCH ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK –  8th – 13th April 
	Tues
	OUTLET – The History of Hats.  See overleaf.
	7.30 for 8.00pm

	
	
	

	Wed
	CHOIR PRACTICE
	

	
	THANKSGIVING SERVICE FOR ROSEMARY MILLS.  See overleaf. 
	2.30pm

	
	
	

	Thurs
	THURSDAY COFFEE MORNING
	10.30 – 11.45am

	
	BADMINTON EVENING
	8.00pm


THIS WEEK, WE PARTICULARLY ASK FOR YOUR PRAYERS FOR:
· Continue to pray for the three sons, David, Andrew and Richard and their families, sons of Joyce Sturt following her death.
· Continue to pray for Ken Mills and the whole family following Rosemary’s death in Dorchester. See below for funeral details. 
· Continue to pray for the sons of Marjorie Rye, Colin and Derek, and the rest of her family.   
· Continue to pray for John Allman’s daughters Alison and Sally and the whole family.  
· Maureen and Eric Lupton

· Carole Steele (our treasurer) and her husband Iain 

· Frank, Cynthia and Catherine Winder, Cynthia has become increasingly frail and unwell
· Joy Kendal

· All those waiting or undergoing hospital procedures and all those who have now returned home after hospital stays

· All those who are bereaved, recovering from surgery or illness, or who are supporting others through conflict, loneliness or poverty. 

· All the people who organise and help, and those who attend, the many different children and young people’s clubs that meet at our church – Maths classes, Saints Dance and Cheerleading, Hungarian Dancing, Matrix Youth Club

OUTLET, April 8th ‘The History of Hats’  Sophie Fryer will talk about the history of making hats and also bring some hats to try on. 7.30 for coffee, with an 8pm start.  £3.  Everyone welcome. 
ROSEMARY MILLS’ Thanksgiving Service, Wednesday April 10th, 2.30pm.
Please wear bright colours, not black.

Opportunity, for anyone who wishes, to say a few words.

Light refreshments in the hall after the service. A book of remembrance for all to sign. Photos showing some of Rosemary’s life 

No flowers, but if wished, donations to Unicef, or World Cancer Research Fund, two of Rosemary’s favourite charities. They may be sent to Woods Funeral Services, 11A, Icen Way, DORCHESTER, DT 1 1EW

THURSDAY Coffee MorningS, 10.30 - 11.45  Do drop in for a drink and a chat with others from the church and local community.  

UNLOCK Walk, Saturday 27th APRIL – details next week
FAVOURITE BIBLE VERSE

There is to be a new bench placed at the front of the Church shortly.  A small plaque is to be added to this bench.  If you have a favourite Bible verse that you would like the plaque to display, please send the details to the Church Office or directly to myself.  
Paper Submissions are fine if you don't do email.  

Julieawallis@outllok.com or lettings@merrowmethodistchurch.org.uk
SURREY AND BORDERS PARTNERSHIP  are running a free advanced course Certificate in mental health spirituality and pastoral care.  Places are still available, but they need to know by 9th April if you would like to attend.  They are also offering a free introductory course – dates for this will be advised when they know people’s level of interest.  See poster. 
Please contact Alisdair Semple, Chaplain, Pastoraal Care Department, Tel 01932 726463 or by email Alisdair.Semple@sabp.nhs.uk 

